On behalf of all Kaharagians, I extend our deepest condolences to all those affected by the
ongoing California wildfires. We stand in unwavering solidarity with everyone enduring this
unimaginable hardship. Our thoughts and prayers are with the families who have lost loved
ones, those who have been displaced, and the countless individuals impacted by this

ongoing tragedy.

The bravery of first responders and volunteers who continue to risk their lives to protect
their communities is truly inspiring. Their selfless dedication and steadfast resolve in the

face of such adversity are a beacon of hope in these trying times.

May the people of California find strength and resilience during this challenging period and
may hope guide them as they face the difficult days ahead.

Detroit, 12 January 2025



